
1



From: Richard Jimenez <vjspop@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 1:53 PM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Environmental impact

 
This planned water grab is nothing short of Ludacris and irresponsible. All studies and scientific information 
point to massive irreversible damage to the San Joaquin Valley and Delta ecosystem if this plan is 
implemented.  
Take this as a legal warning to cease and desist any and all activities to manipulate, regulate, or limit the delta 
tributaries or their sources.  
 
Richard Jimenez 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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